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How can you possibly want more money forester after ripping up my street, knocking over trees,
distroying sidewalks, and other damage after the street was replaced only a month ago? You spent all
this "marketing money when you should be coordinating with other city departments. True
incompetence at work with my tax dollars.

Be sure to fix the bricks you scattered and while your at it replace the curb stones on my block.

Sent from my iPhone



